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Quad-Cities Campus students
recently enjoyed free hot cocoa and
cookies as they studied for finals
courtesy of the Student Government
Association.

During Cocoa and Cram, students also made 200 holiday cards for children at the University
of Iowa Stead Family Children’s Hospital. The cards will be delivered Monday, Dec. 18.
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